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Comments: Please stop trying to disguise your timber harvests by calling them 'vegetation management",
“riparian area enhancements" or any of the myriad of other creative labels you folks never seem to run out of. A
clear cut by any other name is still a clear-cut, especially egregious when it involves ANY cutting of old growth
trees.

At times like the ones we are in now, when global warming and the climate change that is resulting is threatening
ALL life forms on this planet, we HAVE TO eliminate all forms of environmental degradation and replace them
with environmental-enhancing methods/processes that improve life's prospects for survival on this planet!

P.S. Rather than making it more difficult to submit comments/testimony re proposed F.S. actions, that process
could be made much easier by public meetings in every community in northeast Oregon...unless, of course, you
really don't want any public input!



